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Comments: Wild (Feral) Horses are an invasive species and should be removed from our national forest.  They

compete with natural ungulates and other wildlife.  They are also beginning to pose a threat to human safety, as

they are frequently on the highway at night and are beginning to cause vehicle collisions.  

 

If they must stay, then those within the boundary need to be managed and their numbers regulated by

BIOLOGISTS to ensure the do not negatively impact and compete with natural animals (elk, deer, turkey, etc.).

Those horses that fall outside the boundary should be removed by any/all means legal.    


